NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION SESSION

ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT (EIA) FOR THE
PROPOSED 400kV POWERLINE BETWEEN POSEIDON
SUBSTATION (near Cookhouse) AND
GRASSRIDGE SUBSTATION (near Port Elizabeth),
EASTERN CAPE PROVINCE

As part of the EIA and public participation process, you are invited to
attend a PUBLIC INFORMATION SESSION on one of the following
days:

Thursday 21% September 2000 at the Middleton Hotel.
Friday 22" September 2000 at The Polo Club, Addo.
From 10h30 to 12h00

These information sessions will serve to:

Provide further information regarding the project
Present potential environmental issues

Note additional issues, concerns and suggestions
Discuss the way forward.

As part of the public participation process, all Interested and Affected
Parties (I&APs) are encouraged to participate in these Information
Sessions.

For more information, you are welcome to contact Sandy Wren, the
public participation consultant, at Sandy & Mazizi Consulting cc.
120 Diaz Road, Adcockvale, Port Elizabeth, 6001 or PO Box 23088,
Port Elizabeth, 6000 (phone) 041-3748426 or (fax) 041-3732002.




